
2007-2008 Omnibus Report of the 
 Senate Committee on Academic Development (SCAD) 

 
Part I – Items Submitted to SCAD for Consideration/Approval 
 
1. Proposal to establish a Bachelor of Science (Honours, SSP) in Environmental Toxicology in 

the School of Environmental Studies in the Faculty of Arts and Science (April 30, 2008); 
approved by Senate on May 21, 2008 

2. Revisions to the Policies and Procedures for Establishing New Undergraduate Programs 
(April 2, 2008); approved by Senate on April 24, 2008 

dqpril 24, 2008



Part II – Items Submitted to SCAD for Information 
 

1. 2006-2007 Omnibus Report 
2. Discussion on Academic Integrity at Queen’s University 
3. Discussion on the School of Public Health at Queen’s University 
4. Name Change of the Nabisco Professorship in Queen’s School of Business 
5. SCAD Final Report on the Review of the Governance Structure of the School of 

Graduate Studies and Research 
6. Establishment of a Sub-Committee for the Review of the Senate Policy on Establishment 

and Designation of Endowed Chairs, Professorships, and Lectureships 
7. Recommendations of the SCAD Sub-Committee for the Review of the Governance 

Structure of the School of Graduate Studies and Research 
8. Review of the Draft Student Code of Conduct  
9. Environmental Principles for Queen’s University Campus 
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